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This Call to Action outlines Dietitians Australia’s key areas of focus to address crucial gaps in

the current Early Childhood Education and Care (ECEC) systems, such as inconsistencies in food

provision guidelines across jurisdictions, the lack of free on-the-ground food and nutrition

support for ECEC services, the absence of best practice food and nutrition guidelines and

quality pre-service training to facilitate the urgent need for change.

To read more, download our Call to Action.
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Get in touch

If you have questions about this Call to Action, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au.
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